

## SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

June 30 - July 7, 1972

SPEAKER SELECTION COMMITTEE: The Director's Hour Speaker Selection Committee is being formed for 1972-73. Dr. Kinney would like five students on this committee. Would any student who is interested please send me a short note about your interest in the committee, any past experience, etc. Please get this to me as soon as possible Joanne Wilson, Box 2812

DEFERRED TUITION LOANS. All applications for Deferred Tuition Loans for medical students are due by July 1, 1972. The Financial Aid Committee has determined that these loans are to be made on the basis of "relative" need therefore, parental data is required. Applications are available in the Office of Financial Aid, M706 Davison Building, ext. 6649.